
 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com] 
Sent: 31 January 2014 11:48 To: Lorraine Cordell; too smooth 
Subject: Simon's conference at office at 3pm 31st January 2014 Simon / Lorraine 

I am sorry but I will have to re-arrange the conference for this afternoon as I have two clients in the Police Station. Can Simon 
please attend my office Tuesday afternoon 4th February 2014 at 2pm. 

Regards 

Josephine 
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